
Ship Canal Water Quality Project

For interpretation services please call 206-233-7029

206-233-7029

206-233-7029

Wixii turjubaan afka ah ku saabsan, fadlan la soo xariir 
taleefoonka 206-233-7029

Para servicios de interpretación por favor llame al 206-233-7029

Para sa serbisyo ng tagapagpaliwanag, tumawag sa 206-233-7029

206-233-7029

Ballard Early Work

Stay in touch 
For questions or comments about this project:

Contact: Richard Fernandez, P.E., Project Manager  
Call: 206-684-0285 Email: @seattle.gov 
Website: www.seattle.gov/util/BallardShipCanal

Sign up to receive project email updates
www.seattle.gov/lists/shipcanalproject.htm

Project overview
Starting in mid-2018, Seattle Public Utilities 
and King County will begin work near 24th and 
Shilshole avenues NW to prepare for upcoming Ship 
Canal Water Quality Project tunnel construction.

Work will include:

 • Building a new 24th Avenue NW public
access pier to remove soil by barge during
tunnel boring

 • Removing onsite contaminated soil

 • Installing water, electrical, gas, drainage,
and wastewater utilities in 24th Avenue NW
to support future pump station infrastructure
and the tunnel boring machine

 • Removing in-water debris to enhance
wildlife habitat

 • Installing public art from local artists

What to expect during 
construction

 • 24th Avenue NW Pedestrian Pier closure
through 2022

 • Increased truck traffic

 • Marine construction activities in the Ship
Canal and Salmon Bay from October to early
April to minimize impacts to fish

 • Temporary lane closures on 24th Avenue NW

 • Construction vehicles and equipment in the area

 • Parking and access restrictions along
24th Avenue NW

 • Construction related noise

 • Project neighbors and stakeholders will
receive regular updates about work
happening in the area

Background
The Ship Canal Water Quality Project builds a storage tunnel to 
reduce polluted water overflows into the Ship Canal from Ballard, 
Fremont, Wallingford, and north Queen Anne. The 2.7-mile, 18’10” 
diameter tunnel will temporarily hold more than 29 million gallons 
of stormwater and sewage during heavy rains. When the storm 
passes, flows will be sent to King County’s West Point Wastewater 
Treatment Plant.

Projected timeline
Construction will begin in summer 2018 and is anticipated to be 
complete in Summer 2019.

24th Avenue NW Pier

Utility installation

Underwater CSO outfall

Soil remediation
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